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This term we have welcomed our brilliant new Year 7 
students into the college. We have been so impressed by 
their politeness, their kindness and their engagement 
in classes. We caught up with a number of our Year 7 
students personally and spoke to them about their start 
with us at KEVICC. We spoke about making friends, 
feeling at home, their teachers, learning in class and of 
course homework! Here’s some of their reflections...
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I’m loving it here and am very happy. I moved from a 
primary in London over the summer but have found it 
easy to make friends. The first person I sat next to in 
class has become a good friend already. We often spend 
lunch times in the library, reading books and hanging 
out. The subjects I am enjoying the most are science, 
geography and English, which were my least favourite 
subjects in primary actually! 

Joseph, Year 7 student

I came from St John’s Baptist in Dartmouth. I haven’t 
found the start at KEVICC nerve-racking at all. I travel in 
everyday but don’t mind that. The teachers at KEVICC 
really comfort you. It has been easy to make friends 
as we are all in it together. I have made loads of friends 
already! I am really glad I came here, I definitely chose 
the right school!

Evie Grace, Year 7 student



A wonderful start back
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I came from the Grove in Totnes. I have really enjoyed PE, 
English and maths since starting at KEVICC. I am getting 
loads of homework which is challenging me more than 
at primary, which I like. My teachers are all really nice. I 
am glad I came to this school.

Hugo, Year 7 student

I have been chatting to a large number of parents on the 
gate whose children started with you this year in Year 7 
and they have been singing the praises of the school and 
your staff. Considering the challenges this year that you 
have faced, it is amazing how settled you and your team 
have made the children feel. Thought I would pass on a 
bit of loveliness. 

Charlotte Huish, Head of Dartington Primary I love it here! I came from Stoke Gabriel Primary with a 
few friends, but the year group and tutor are so full of 
nice people. I’ve met loads of new friends already. The 
teachers are really nice. My favourite subject so far is PE. 

Betty, Year 7 student

Whilst this has not been a usual start of term in many 
ways, it has been a very rewarding one. Meeting and 
welcoming our new Year 7 community into the college. 
has been a real highlight. Spending time walking around 
the Year 7 bubble and going into a huge number of their 
classes, I have been impressed by their attitude to 
learning and care for each other. The photos opposite 
are just a snapshot of some of the high quality work I 
have seen during my lesson rounds. Countless staff 
have commented to me and my leadership team how 
impressed they are with our new year group. Thank you 
for all your hard work Year 7 and for the support you have 
provided as parents and carers to help them accustom 
to life at secondary school.   

Alan Salt, Principal


